
August 15, 2023

Dear Spring Garden Families,

We want to wish you a restful summer as we prepare for the close of another

amazing school year. Your children worked extremely hard and we are very proud

of them. This letter is to provide you with some important information for the start

of next school year.

The first day of school for all students for the 2023-2024 school year is September

5, 2023. Our Kindergarten students will be dismissed at 11:45 am for the first

week of school (9/5/23-9/11/23) due to kindergarten interviews. Please pick up

your kindergarten children at 11:45 am on these days. Your child’s teacher will

reach out to you to schedule your interview appointment.

Classroom Assignments

K- Ms. Haentjens 1st- Ms. Chan

2nd ELA/ SS- Ms. Friedman 2nd Math/Sci- Ms. Crittenden

3rd ELA/SS- Ms. Jenkins 3rd Math/Sci- Ms. Ilisco

4th grade- Ms. Seed 5th/6th Grade ELA/SS- Ms. Lewis

5th/6th Grade Math/Sci- Ms. Grant 7th/8th Grade ELA- Ms. Fields

7th/8th Grade Math- 7th/8th Grade Sci/SS-

KidsLearn! Getting Ready Workbook

All students in grades 3rd through 8th were sent home with the KidsLearn

Workbook. Please have them complete this workbook and return it to school with

them on the first day of school, September 5, 2023. Students will receive extra

credit for their work. This workbook is designed to review the most important



concepts from the grade that was just completed and connect them to the learning

concepts that will be covered in the next grade. Each book includes 9 weeks of

activities for Language Arts, Math, Science, and Social Studies.

School Uniform

Navy or Khaki Pants, Navy or Khaki Shorts (knee length), Navy or Khaki jumpers

(knee length), Navy or Khaki skirts (knee length), Navy Collared Polo Shirt, School

Eagle T-Shirt, Navy or White undershirt for jumpers, Navy or White sweater, closed

toe shoes or sneakers

Gym Day Uniform

School Eagle T-Shirt or Navy T-Shirt, Navy sweatpants, Sneakers

School Supply List

No. 2 Pencils sharpened (10), Water soluble glue bottle, Glue sticks, Pencil erasers,

Washable Markers, Crayons, Colored pencils, 3 ring Binder, Pocket Folders w/

prongs (5), Plastic “poly” folder with prongs preferred, Safety scissors, Ruler.

Highlighter (yellow), Small pencil sharpener with cover, 3 X 5 index cards, Pencil Box

or pouch. Donations needed for the classroom: Hand sanitizer, Antibacterial hand

soap, Kleenex Tissues, Ziploc baggies (gallon & quart), and Antibacterial wipes

All of us at Spring Garden look forward to welcoming students back to school on

Tuesday, September 5th, 2023 and working with you to support high-level learning.

Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,

Principal Robinson


